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June 17, 2020 

 

TO:         Subject and Affected Agencies and Interested Parties 

FROM:         Executive Officer 
San Diego Local Agency Formation Commission 

SUBJECT: Rainbow Municipal Water District – Eastern Municipal Water District Wholesale 
Water Reorganization” | Proposed Annexation to Eastern Municipal Water 
District for Wholesale Water Service with concurrent Detachment from San 
Diego County Water Authority (Ref. No.:RO20-04) 

 

The above-referenced proposal has been submitted to the San Diego Local Agency Formation 
Commission (LAFCO) for review and recommendation. This notice is a supplement to the 
proposal’s Preliminary Staff Report distribution to the subject and affected agencies by email 
on June 16, 2020. Please note the following clarifications to the Preliminary Staff Report: 

1. The review and comment period for the proposal will extend 90 days from the date 
of notice. All comments should be received by Friday, September 18, 2020.     

2. LAFCO’s evaluation and consideration of the proposal will focus on both impacts to 
the proposed receiving entity in Eastern Municipal Water District as well as the 
proposed conveying entity in San Diego County Water Authority.    

3. All comments received on the proposal – including proposed terms or modifications 
– will be incorporated into the LAFCO Staff analysis and with the assistance of a 10-
member advisory committee established by the Commission.  

Please comment on any aspects or possible effects of this proposal that you may feel are 
relevant. Subject agencies are also requested to submit any recommended terms and 
conditions to LAFCO as soon as possible. If you have any further questions, please contact the 
project manager indicated below. 

 

KEENE SIMONDS 
Executive Officer 

By: Robert Barry 
Chief Analyst 

 


